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I am Mrs. Ghadiali, and I am really looking forward to working with you in Year 1. 
I cannot wait to see all your smiles and happy faces very soon!
I’ve been enjoying some lovely walks with my family over the last few months. One of my favourites is walking up to the hill near my home, counting all the red kites that fly over us, and the speedy trains that whizz past down below! 
Have you been on any interesting adventures with your family? I look forward to hearing all about them when we return to school in September.
Stay safe, enjoy yourselves over the holidays, and see you soon.
Mrs. Ghadiali.


